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STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
 

 

1. If any girls are interested in playing water polo this winter, there will be 

an informational meeting next Wednesday, October 28th at lunch in Room 

306. 

 

2. Do you have an Instagram account? Follow La Jolla sports on Instagram 

for updates daily on sports teams and activities going on! Follow 

@ljhs_sports.  

 

3. If anyone is interested in asking someone to Homecoming but you can’t 

or don’t want to make a poster to do it with, come to Room 803. The 

Senior Class is making custom Homecoming posters for only $3.00!!!! 

There will be an order form at the door and a drop off box right next to it. 

Attach the $3.00 for the poster that you want made to the form. Thank 

you!   

 

4.  Irish Club members! Our next meeting is today. Show up to learn about 
fundraising and our new shirts.  
 

5.  Just a heads up that there will be a Halloween costume contest during 
lunch next Friday, October 30th. Start thinking about what you’re going to 
wear!  

 
6. Don’t forget that the Building Nepal Club meets every Monday during 

lunch in Room 504. Come meet new friends, help people in need, hang 
out with Mr. Boyd, and get community service hours.  What’s not to love?  


